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Concerns expressed were for classes with a safety requirement for labs which close after the first period. Dr. Alexander 

answered if the safety training cannot be delivered in another modality they would be closed out.  



begin building. The NSHE Community College Committee was renamed to Workforce Committee  and the  AB450 Committee 

will begin to meet in December. The Biennial Budget presentation is Jan uary 6 to NSHE  staff . In the preliminary budget for 

TMCC’s priorities are: base restoration, capacity, merit and COLA, and a proposed workforce investment fund . A hybrid  

schedule will be offered for Spring 202 2, COVID info will be included in the COVID  Bulletin . Kickoff activities will be in 

person unless there is an infection spike  or safety concerns.  

Administrative Report – Vice President of Academic Affairs Jeffrey Alexander 

Dr. Alexander announced the hiring of Liberal Arts Dean Natalie Russell. Dean Barb Walden will be leaving TMCC in 

December and a search will commence for Technical Sciences. Randy Walden is retiring in December. Interim leadership 

for Technical S ciences  will be announced in the coming days. The Redfield Science Center expansion is moving forward and 

TMCC is appreciative of donations received. The TMCC Theater continues to progress at the Oddie Space known as The 

Generator , and we hope to start ope rations in Spring 2023. Program participants are successfully moving through the 

computer programming modules in the fast track program. Dr. Alexander also noted late adds to classes  were done to be 

more consistent and student-centered .  

Jump Start Dual Credit Presentation – Karen Rubio 

Karen provided the history of the Jump Start Program and Dual Credit, how it is expanding into more programs, and 

defined deferred dual credit. She discussed credit transferability and its honors or AP weight on courses at TMCC. The 

cohort model is offered at partner sites. Students can take any classes offered at TMCC and will have concurrent 

enrollment. The benefits of JumpStart for the student are they receive high school and college credit at the same time and 

are able to access the same resources as TMCC students. JumpStart Students receive discounted tuition  as well. Funding is 



 
Standing Committee Reports 

 
 Academic Standards and Assessment Committee – Jinger Doe   

The committee met on November 19 and voted on proposed Diversity General Education Learning Outcomes 
(GELOs) . The GELOs have been sent to the Curriculum Review Committee to review. There were changes made to 
the default language  in eLumen from “Exemplary”,  



The committee met December 7, 2021. Thank you to all who participated in the Gratitude Tree. Career Champions 
is continuing and the nominees will be honored on January 14, 2022. The Distinguished Faculty Awards are 
coming. The committee next meets February 1, 2022.  
 

 Salary, Benefits and Budget Committee – Matt Leathen  
The committee met November 19 and passed a Budget Transparency Resolution that will come to the Faculty 
Senate in Feb ruary. The next meeting will be held on Zoom on January 28 .  
 

 WebCollege Faculty Advisory Committee – James Kuzhippala  
The committee met today. Jimmy Roque’s last day is December 30. The committee is looking at how a self -paced 
Canvas 1,2,3 t raining could be developed. They are continuing to review the online standards as well. The 
committee next meets in February 2022.  
 

 Student Government Association (SGA) – Darian Richards  
Darian attended the Board of Regents Meeting  at UNLV  and the Nevada Senate Alliance. Myths on Attending 
College will be presented to the Planning Council. Darian also attended the Holiversary  and was the MC . T he SGA 
held a Take A Break Even t.  
 

 Classified Council – Sarah Gill  
The Holiversary, Silent Auction, and Turkey/Ham Raffle were all successful. The funds raised will be used for 
Professional Development /continuing education opportunities and recognition activities. The next meeting of the 
Classified Council is next week.  
 

Old Business  

None  

New Business  

None  

Adjourn 

 
Meeting Adjourned:  2:30 p.m.  
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